
Merry Christmas!!!

It has been an unexpected year, but a 
beautiful one…filled with His glory!


I’m so grateful for ALL that the Lord has done 
and all that He continues to do in every 
season. Praying you have been blessed 

beyond measure this year! 


Merry Christmas from Crystal and the Hope 
House crew!
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And the Word became flesh, and dwelt among 
us, and we beheld His glory…


(John 1:14)
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